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MC Carmelo Garcia, with some of the stars of the Talent Show

FECHAS

. . Sabor de Hola
March 28-April 1 Spring Break As Sabor comes around, remind your friends about the upcoming event!
April 11 Spring Enrichment For those who are interested in volunteering or contributing to Sabor
begins contact Catherine, ctran@holahoboken.org.

April 19 PTO Meeting, 7pm, Rue
AL S ~3

Director of Advancement

You've heard about our efforts to find someone lead our fundraising
efforts. Now we're happy to announce that Jon Olesky has joined our
team as Director of Advancement! We are very pleased to have Jon with
us, and look forward to launching our first formal development office.
Jon will be leading the charge in terms of fundraising and development
efforts for the school, and will work closely with the new Friends of HolLa
entity. You'll hear more about him in coming weeks. He can be reached
by contacting jolesky@holahoboken.org

Talent Show Thank Yous
We hope you were able to make it out to the Talent Show this weekend!
And a special thank you to those who helped with putting the show

il ' together! Joanne Roe and Sarah Cavill (event planning); Shan Gettens
HoLa collaborated with Hoboken Charter (stage manager); Erin Stehli (logistics manager); Guy Gettens (music);

g’ugOi‘t/;gzesr?jk;:ﬁﬁf::azza‘fge}?g;’g{)at Steven Samuel (lighting); Jason Clampet (music organizing); Mai
and Juliet! El-Khoury (flower sale logistics); Lori Tindale (sales); Carmelo Garcia

(MQ), Marta Pizarro and Simone Crespi (check-in leads); Jen Crealese,
Jen Branco, and Dina Muradian (lead wranglers); Adam Saynuk
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6th graders testing their arterial bypass
surgery robots with Twizzlers

Thursday Elementary Science Olympiad
practices have begun!

1st Grade Paper Weaving
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(program); Hilda Redondo (backstage), as well as volunteers Alison
Schultz, Beth Gerstenbluth, Beth Buckley, Christi Hoffman; and Edward
from Hoboken High School. Thank you to all who came to support the
event!

April Lunch Orders

Please note that we have extended the lunch order deadline until
11pm tonight. In order avoid the late fee and to guarantee meal
preference, please order by this time at www.orgsonline.com.

Notice: Take Home Middle School Science Projects

There are still some Science Fair projects left in the Rue Building from
the Science Fair earlier this month. If they belong to your child,
please have them take it home! Projects will be kept until the Friday
after break; remaining projects will all be disposed of after that time.

3rd Trimester Enrichment Classes

A revision on the dates that we sent out in last week’s El Sem: The new
Enrichment classes begins 4/11.The Enrichment packets will go home on
Monday, April 4th. Registration for the new Spring Enrichment will
open on Wednesday, April 6th at 8pm. For questions, contact
Margarita, mgarcia@holahoboken.org.

PTO Meeting - April 19
Reminder that the next PTO meeting will be on Tuesday, April 19th at
7pm at Rue. Babysitting will be provided!

Annual Appeal Contributions

HolLa’s families are generous! We've raised over $50,000 so far through
this year’s Annual Appeal. Many thanks to all the families that have
contributed to date (check out our Supporters webpage)! If you have
not already done so, please consider making a contribution in support of
your school. Every dollar will be used to build upon HolLa’s exceptional
programming. Make an online donation through OrgsOnline or send a
check, payable to Hoboken Dual Language Charter School, in your
child’s backpack. Thank you!

HolLa Beachwear

We're selling HoLa beachwear to benefit the Puerto Rico trip! Items
include Rash Guards, flip flops, cover ups, beach bag, and towels (buy
separately, or order a beach bag bundle!). See order form below.
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Circus in a Suitcase

Purchase your tickets to the One-Man Circus in a Suitcase show!
Performances are on Saturday, April 30th at the Mile Square Theatre
(www.milesquaretheatre.org) at 11a.m., 2pm, and 5pm. You must use
the school code HDL for the sale to benefit HoLa!

Hudson Table Class Now Full

Thank you to the 40 guests attending the first annual Hudson Table
Cooking class. We are sold out! Looking forward to a fantastic night out
to benefit our Puerto Rico trips.

iD Tech 3D Model Contest for K-12 Students

iD Tech is holding a contest! Participants will design a 3D model or
character that’s inspired by Minecraft. With free, easy-to-use software
and instruction, anyone can create a 3D design—even if they've never
tried 3D modeling before. The winning designs will be 3D printed by

il - el Shapeways. We encourage our 7th graders and any K-6 students that
2nd Grade hot air balloon watercolor were in the 3D Modeling Enrichment to take on the challenge! To find
out more, click here.

VOLUNTARIADO

Backpacks for Better

Want to help? Bring in
nonperishable food items for
Backpacks for Better. Donations
can be dropped off in Mrs.
Medina's room!

CONTACTO

Elementary School:
123 Jefferson Street
Hoboken, NJ 07030

Ph: (201) 427 - 1458
Fx: (201) 706 - 4491

Middle School (Rue):
301 Garden St, Floor 4
Hoboken, NJ 07030

Ph: (201) 222 - 0673

El Semanal 3


http://www.milesquaretheatre.org/
https://www.idtech.com/3d-model-contest/?utm_source=Prospects%2C+Formers%2C+and+Current+Clients&utm_campaign=c09ce981b6-MC-Mar-24-2016-3DContest-2016_Clients&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_15356c4834-c09ce981b6-102859901&mc_cid=c09ce981b6&mc_eid=d6b7bf7690

